
Oifig an Taoisigh
Office of the Taoiseach

q June 2004
t

Mr. Marc Mathieu
Secretary General
European Federation of Employee
Share Ownership
Avenue Voltaire i 35
B-1030 Brussels

Dear Mr. Mathieu,

The Taoiseach, Mr. Bertie Ahern T.D. has asked me to thank you for your letter
of 1 June 2004.

The Taoiseach has noted the contents with interest. He has also copied it to his
colleague Ms. Mary Harney T.D., Tânaiste and Minister for Enterprise, Trade
& Employment for her information.

The Taoiseach has asked me to extend his very best wishes to you.

Assistant Private Secretary
to the Taoiseach
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